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The Fort Lauderdale Police Department is investigating a traffic fatality that occurred 
on Tuesday, December 25, 2012 at approximately 1:30 P.M. The traffic fatality 
occurred at the intersection of Northwest 5

th
 Street and Northwest 8

th
 Avenue in the 

City of Fort Lauderdale.  
 
Preliminary investigation has revealed that a 2002 Chevy Tahoe was traveling 
Westbound on Northwest 5

th
 Street approaching Northwest 8

th
 Avenue.  A 1999 

Yamaha ATV was traveling Southbound on Northwest 8
th
 Avenue.  As the Chevy 

Tahoe entered the intersection the Yamaha ATV struck the right front passenger 
door. 
 
The sole occupant of the Yamaha ATV was Brandon Joyner, B/M, 10/11/93, a Fort 
Lauderdale resident.  Joyner sustained life threatening injuries and was trauma 
alerted to Broward General Medical Center where he was later pronounced 
deceased. 
 
The driver of the Chevy Tahoe was identified as Johnny Lee Anthony, B/M, 05/28/55, 
a Fort Lauderdale resident.  Anthony did not receive any injuries from the crash.  
 

The investigation into this fatality is still active and on-going.  Charges are pending 
further investigation.  

 
Investigators are urging anyone with information regarding this fatality to contact 
Traffic Homicide Investigator Creque at 954-828-5825. 
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